Booster meeting called to order at 7:02 by Alan Hanna

Previous president David Cheatham turned in resignation
Bryan Edwards has been appointed by the executive board as the new president.

SECRETARY minutes presented and accepted

BUDGET - nothing to move at this time

need to move $1200 to cover uniform purchases- Bryan Edwards made a motion to
approve the motion.

Amy Van Gundy seconds the motion.

Vote was approved and passed.

TREASURER REPORT:
$29,540.41 beginning balance.
Total Disbursement: $11,711.64
Total Deposits: $4,488.99

Ending Balance: 22,317.86
Savings: 3,177.94 as of 10/2/2014

Volunteers are needed for the basket ball games for concessions. Students can help
but the cannot handle the money.

During Volleyball games, we make about 50-100 dollars.

Background checks can still be completed and they last for 3 years.

March 21st -Choice Festival volunteers are needed. We are providing staffing to
help the events like sell merchandise, help set up, etc.

DIRECTORS REPORT

Marcus Band won the band state marching title. 5times in a row- RECORD!!
Concert and symphonic band concert is December 24 at Marcus High School.
Concert Band Rehearsal on Monday December 1stin the morning.

Symphonic band rehearsal will be Tuesday December 274 at 7:00 AM to 8:00 AM



Beginning band after school rehearsal on the 12th and 15t ad the concert is on the
16t

Symphonic band will perform on December 16t Prairie Trail and Timber Creek, and
choir and drama will also be attending.

Check into Movie for activity for December 6th- Monika Brink will take the lead and
make calls.

NEW BUSINESS

Welcome new president!

Sell tickets for the car —chance to win. Bryan is going to ask David for the tickets.
Next meeting is December 8th

Meeting is adjourned at 7:29 PM.



